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Be sure to check out all the photos of our exciting Winter Term class work,
activities and excursions on brooksschoolphotos.com. The students learned a
lot!

See You Tonight!

Join us for the Winter Term Symposium to see what everyone has been working
on! Siblings are welcome.

e 7- 830 p.m. in the Classroom Building and Science Building: Come
watch class presentations, explore the Winter Term curriculum (click here
for the course catalog) and talk to students and teachers.

e 8- 9p.m. Parent Reception in the Lehman Art Gallery: Speak with
faculty and mingle with fellow parents. Hors d'oeuvres, wine
and refreshments will be served.

Long-Weekend Guidelines

Winter Term holiday begins Saturday, Jan. 21 (after students' last commitments)
and ends the evening of Monday, Jan. 23. Boarders return by 8:00 p.m.



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHUttiTE0kD3m-TqF_h4TuC-9idbY5hT4p9J-zqlpVq49bGRDmgHasJsVtB4jlc4CoVpwbwTWfSHMc1UxQpK_m5ll5OnqSYSo3tVLyfoFroy-BeFnqh736X01Do7qE01PKFtX3009Z8NVZgLBYDKC6cjU1Cg9ZnWqmKpH1Id0KU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHUttiTE0kD3m-TqF_h4TuC-9idbY5hT4p9J-zqlpVq49bGRDmgHas8DOXBMhjdx5ew8DmGUsontXr4iFw-K6eCpyaDtC_uqUrWgDJ4vvpTsgjLowO_z2eXwugmeFzxypCy51Jr5SWWH4KUqgm0R-8jGslPRTZP5hbJoVx8ergI0Xa-D-6JzSBzsQuEcN5cUdv6LbwJ_SukUlQ20Y8Dmh9kSgv4mTDkl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHUttiTE0kD3m-TqF_h4TuC-9idbY5hT4p9J-zqlpVq49bGRDmgHaje2mCEHIjEzqndHzphP6dxQ6m-jo0wD_cmb1SgGXbdUmp-s3qdfmHlgg2av-DAY7_iTZ4SrWW7Yn5DSlL6WGaOy3Uw0yfy4oS11zvdCpwZkx-uHzcYr88RlVPIl4r-evi5rEajRE2WWl_tUIRfI4fTdsgtWWWx0l1sNhOW2Citc7-TSPsoOe5ulZPR_xZZAfg==&c=&ch=

Student Activities This Weekend

Click here for the schedule, including trips to LaserCraze, the movies and
Boston.

Giving Day is Feb. 8

Our Advancement Team is in the initial stages of promoting the school's second
annual Giving Day, a one-day philanthropic event to take place on February 8.
Our goalis to receive 380 Brooks Fund donations -- one gift for every student.
The messaging will primarily be directed at Brooks alumni, although our social
media channels will be filled with fun content throughout this special day. Please
check out our site: givingday.brooksschool.org or #Brooks38o on social media.

Report Cards Update

Winter Term Report Cards will be available in OnBrooks on Jan. 24 after 12 p.m.
Contact Registrar Lisa Saunders with any
questions: lsaunders@brooksschool.org.

Books Need To Be Ordered For Electives

Is your student taking one of these electives? Order the
books through ClassBook.

Upcoming Events

¢ Jan. 27: Fifth-Form Parent Reception

Jan. 28: Fifth-Form Family College Counseling Program

e Feb. 2: Boston College Club reception for parents & alumni, thanks to
sponsors William and Elizabeth Flanagan P'13, P'16, P"18.

Feb. 14: Parents Committee's Treats for your Sweets

Feb. 16-17: Winter Musical: Cabaret

Planning Ahead for 2017?

Parents Weekend: Thursday Oct. 19 - Saturday Oct. 21. Schedule not yet
available.

Gifts From Home Special for Valentine's Day

Surprise your student with a special Valentine Gift this year! We designed a white
long-sleeve Valentine LOVE t-shirt. It will also have "BROOKS" in red down the
sleeve. *All orders for the $25 tee must be in by Jan. 31 as this is a special order.
Please specify size, small through XX large.
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Sweet Treat: Would your student enjoy a half dozen heart-decorated sugar
cookies and half dozen decadent red-velvet chocolate bars? These treats are
packaged with ared ribbon for $25. Please order by Feb. 6.

Email Linda Fink: lfink@brooksschool.org (or call 978-725-6300 x3161) to order.
Provide a credit card number, exp. date and personal message for your

Valentine.



mailto:lfink@brooksschool.org

